
Giving for Greenwood Toolkit – OGS 

SUBJECT LINE: Greenwood District Projects Receive $425,000 Donation from ONE Gas Foundation 

As a key partner of ONE Gas, we know you work to ensure your audience is up to date with helpful 

information. We want to inform you about a $425,000 donation from the ONE Gas Foundation, which will 

support education programs, public space improvements and other projects in the historic Greenwood 

District in Tulsa.  

The grants are leading up to the centennial observance of the 1921 Tulsa Race Massacre, which took 

place on May 31 and June 1, 1921, and are focused on creating a lasting impact on future generations.  

Organizations receiving grants include: 

• 1921 Tulsa Race Massacre Centennial Commission  - Greenwood Rising History Center 

• Greenwood Cultural Center - Black Wall Street Memorial 

• Urban Coders Guild - STEM education program 

We'd love for you to share this information! Below, please find a link to our social media post where we 

announce this donation. We’ve also provided sample social copy for you.  

Facebook Post: [WILL INSERT LINK WHEN POSTED] 

Twitter Post: [WILL INSERT LINK WHEN POSTED] 

 

You can also find this video on our YouTube page: [INSERT YOUTUBE LINK] 

For On-Air Interviews, please contact: 

INSERT PR MANAGER 

XXX-XXX-XXXX 

 

ATTACHMENTS: Link to video: [INSERT LINK]; Press Release; Grantee Information; Digital Resources 

 

 

FACEBOOK/TWITTER SUGGESTED POST: Local Tulsa company, ONE Gas, invested hundreds of 

thousands of dollars in historic Greenwood District through the ONE Gas Foundation. This donation will 

create a long-lasting generational impact in the Tulsa community. #GreenwoodRising 

#GreenwoodCulturalCenter #BlackWallStreet 

https://www.onegas.com/home/default.aspx
https://www.tulsa2021.org/
https://greenwoodculturalcenter.com/
https://www.urbancodersguild.org/

